
 

Monterey Peninsula Regional Park District 
Redistricting Boundary Changes 
 

 
The Monterey Peninsula Regional Park District recently completed the process of redistricting, following 
results of the 2020 Census. 
 
The map below shows the Monterey Peninsula Regional Park District’s updated divisional boundaries.  

 
Wards 3, 4, and 5 are scheduled for the November 2022 election. Wards 1 and 2 are scheduled for the 
November 2024 election. Contests will only appear on the ballot if there are more candidates than seats 
available. 
 
If you have questions or require additional assistance, contact the Elections Department at 831-796-1499 or 
toll free (866) 887-9274. 
 

 


